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There are no changes to the benefit rates in fiscal 2024-25. 

 

Please refer to the Standard Benefit Rates for Fiscal 2023-24 memo. 

 

Kindly direct any questions on these rates to the Budgets Inquiries Electronic 

Mailbox (budgets@yorku.ca). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.yorku.ca/bam/wp-content/uploads/sites/92/2022/08/2023-24-Standard-Benefit-Rate-Memo.pdf
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